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26th March 2024 

 
Year 8 HPV Vaccination 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On behalf of the Special School Nursing Team, I have been asked to inform you that your child’s Year 8 Human 

Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccination is due.  

The Special School Nursing Team will be administering this vaccination in school on; Friday 3rd May 2024. 

You are required to give consent for your child to receive this vaccine. Consent is given via the link in the attachment 
from the NHFT School Aged Immunisation Service.  If no consent has been given, your child will not receive the 
vaccine.  
 
Please contact the School Aged Immunisation Service via Universal Children’s Services Administration line on 0800 
170 7055 (option 5) if you have any concerns or questions. Alternatively, I am also happy to support you. You can 
contact me via email: Clare.Bennett@corbybusinessacademy.org 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Clare Bennett 

Assistant Unit Manager 
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